
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
A special meeting of the board of trustees of the Jackson County Vector Control District 
will be held September 12th, 2024 at 5:00 PM. Board meeting can be attended in person 
or available via Zoom. Zoom log-in information for the public can be found at the Districts 
website: http://jcvcd.org/, listed under public meeting notices. Board members will receive 
their log-in information with board packet. Please call or email the District office to confirm 
if you are able to attend or are having issues logging into Zoom. 
 

http://jcvcd.org/

